
MIAMI BEACH 
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 

NO. LTC# 024-2023 LETTER TO COMMISSION 

TO: Honorable Mayor Dan Gelber and Members of the City Commission 

FROM, Rafael E. Granado, City Clerk 7?{'/ 
DATE : January 20, 2023 

SUBJECT: Motion from the Affordable Housing Advisory Committee 

The purpose of this Letter to Commission is to transmit the following motion passed by 
the Affordable Housing Advisory Committee at a meeting held on January 17, 2023: 

1. The AHAC would like the Administration to obtain another cost estimate for the 
full renovation of the Barclay Plaza, located at 1940 Park Avenue, which should 
include itemized costs for construction repairs. 

The Committee: 
Commissioner Rosen Gonzalez- Chair 
Barbara Montero- Vice-Chair 
Matthew Land 
Darin Feldman 
Mohammed Islam 
Jean-Marie Echemendia 

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to see Committee Liaison Marcela 
Rubio. 
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